Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:31 PM

To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Please do not approve Winslow Hotel

From: Mike and Erika Williams <williams_bi@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, August 3, 2019 9:24 AM

To: Heather Wright hwright@bainbridgewa.gov">hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: Please do not approve Winslow Hotel

Dear Heather and Morgan,

Please understand that while an 80+ room hotel may sound like a good idea (for our businesses and city revenue), and the fact that it may be sustainably built and maintained seems really cool too, **the excess size and location of it would break our downtown**.

We cannot expect 87 rooms and a conference center, and all the employees and delivery vehicles to not create continual issues on a small two lane side street that is already too busy and treacherous to navigate during busy seasons. And NOTHING is "green" about all those additional vehicles.

The fact that the location is slated for a 15 room Inn seems very reasonable. Also feels like it might be more in-line with our Island culture.

Please preserve our Island's culture and style (especially downtown), which is what makes us a desirable location to visit already and please also keep in mind the traffic and safety of our own residents and visitors by voting **against** the Winslow Hotel.

Thank you for your time and your work to keep Bainbridge the sweet Island that it is. ~Erika

Mike and Erika Williams 8760 Rosario Place NW Resident for 18+ years Cell 206-240-0630